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?:; May 2023 

Adam Irish 
fyi-request-22521-989af0bb@ reg uests. fyi .org.nz 

Dear Adam Irish 

Headquarters 
New Zealand Defence Force 
Defence House 
Private Bag 39997 

Wellington Mail Centre 
Lower Hutt 5045 
New Zealand 

OIA-2023-4707 

I refer to your request of 21 April 2023 to the Ministry of Defence regarding surveillance 
cameras installed on Ministry of Defence, New Zealand Army, Royal New Zealand Navy and 
Royal New Zealand Airforce sites across New Zealand . As the Ministry of Defence does not 
manage or have oversight of surveillance camera systems at New Zealand Defence Force 
{NZDF) locations, your request was partially transferred to the NZDF. 

The NZDF is not prepared to release the make or model details of security equipment used 
in any Defence Areas as this would expose the capabilities of Defence security systems. This 
is in accordance with section 6{a) of the Official Information Act 1982 {OIA). 

You have the right, under section 28{3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review this 
response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that responses to official information requests are proactively released where 
possible. This response to your request will be published shortly on the NZDF website. 

Yours sincerely 

AJ WOODS 
Air Commodore 
Chief of Staff HQNZDF 


